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Kindergarten Graduation 

On Monday, May 22, our kindergarten students will   

participate in a short graduation ceremony.  This will 

take place in the gym at 1:30 p.m. followed by a recep-

tion in the cafeteria. All parents, grandparents, family 

and friends are encouraged to attend.  Doors will open 

at approximately 1:00 p.m. 

SCHOOL YEAR QUICKLY COMING TO AN END 
There are many exciting things happening for the end of the school 
year.  Please be sure to note them on your calendar!  
 
 May 12 - Family Movie Night (at High School) 

 May 17 - Third grade to visit Middle School 

 May 17 - First Grade Picnic   

 May 18 - Two Hour Early Dismissal       

 May 19 - Second grade to the Park 

 May 22 - K Graduation (1:30) 

 May 23 - Field Day 

 May 25 - Last Day for Students (1 hour early dismissal) 
 
Our 3rd graders will parade around the school on the last day at 1:30 
p.m.  Congrats on a JOB WELL DONE!  We will miss you!!!  
 

BABY CONGRATULATIONS…. 
….to Mrs. Fening and her husband on the 
birth of their daughter, Ava, on Tuesday, 
April 18.  Ava was 7.8 lbs. and 19 3/4 
inches long. 
 
...to Mrs. Gregory and her husband on 
the birth of their son, Alec, on April 26.  
Alec was 7 lbs. 14 oz. and 20 inches long. 



 
. . . to the Kiwanis Club who are presenting books to 
our first grade students.  We appreciate your thought-
fulness. 
 
. . . to the Public library for providing book totes all 
year for our classrooms. 

 
. . to our ABC officers (Christene Stinson, Jessi Pigg, Julie Dunlap & 
Yvonne Dillon) and ABC members who have served our staff &      
students so wonderfully this year! 

On Tuesday, May 
23, students will be 
parƟcipaƟng in 
FIELD DAY.  
AcƟviƟes are held 
outside.  Here are a 
few reminders to 
help the day be a 
success! 

 
 Apply sunscreen to your child prior to 

sending them to school. 
 Dress your child appropriately (shorts and 

tennis shoes) 
 Send a water boƩle with your child for the 

day (with their name on it). 
 Lunch will be provided (no money needed)   

 
We also need LOTS of volunteers for this 
day.  If you can help (and have a BCI), please 
contact the  office or your child’s teacher. 


